T.C. TOKAT VALİLİĞİ

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü

2024-2025 Academic Year

1st Term 1st Written English Exam for 6th Grades

ANSWER KEY

Name	:
Surname	:
Class/ Number	:
School	

Exam Duration : 40 minutes

MORNING

SESSION

Question Score Table							
Question	1 16 pts	2 18 pts	3 16 pts	4 16 pts	5 16 pts	6 18 pts	Total Score
Points	16	18	16	16	16	18	100

1. Read the label of the product and answer John's questions. (16 pts)



- John : Hello, Selin. How are you?
- Selin : Hi, I'm good. Thanks.
- John : What is your favourite product in this supermarket?
- Selin : Well, it is Cookienglish.
- John : What is its country of origin?
- Selin : Türkiye
- John : What are the ingredients?
- Selin : chocolate, coconut oil, butter, olive oil
- John : When is its date marking?
- Selin : 25.11.2025
- John : Is there a bar code on it?
- Selin : Yes / Yes, there is. / Yes, there is a bar code.

2. Read the text below and write 3 weekday activities and 3 weekend activities about Tim. (18 pts)

This is Tim. He is a 6th grade student. On Mondays, he has basketball training. On Tuesdays, he is free after school, so he helps his dad in the garden. On Wednesdays, he has traditional dance course from half past three until five p.m. On Thursdays, he plays football with his friends after school. On Fridays, he attends drama course between 4



p.m. and 5 p.m. On Saturdays, he visits his grandparents and runs errands for them. On Sundays, he finishes all his homework and writes in his diary about his week.

Weekday Activities

- 1. He has basketball training. / basketball training He plays football / football
- 2. He helps dad in the garden / help dad in the garden He has drama course. / drama course
- 3. He has traditional dance course. / traditional dance course

Weekend Activities

- 1. He visits grandparents and runs errands for them. visit grandparets / run errands for them
- 2. He does/ finishes homework./ homework
- 3. He writes in his diary. / write in diary

— Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü

3. Read the texts below and answer the questions. (16 pts)



This is Jane. She is from Germany. She has breakfast every day. She eats two eggs, jam, butter and bread at breakfast. She drinks orange juice.



This is Kerem. He is from Türkiye. He likes breakfast very much. He eats cheese, tomatoes, olives and bread. He likes drinking tea at breakfast.

Kerem



This is Mary. She lives in England. She prefers cereal, pancakes, sausages, fruit and drinking milk at breakfast.

- a) What does Mary like drinking at breakfast? Milk/ She likes drinking milk at breakfast.
- b) How many eggs does Jane eat at breakfast? Two / She eats two eggs at breakfast.
- c) Who prefers sausages for breakfast?
 Mary / Mary prefers sausages for breakfast.
- d) Does Kerem like breakfast? Yes / Yes, he does. / Yes, he likes breakfast.

4. Read the text below and fill in the table. (16 pts)



Hello, my name is Lilly. I have breakfast with my family every day. I like eating eggs, toast and jam. I love drinking orange juice. My mother, Kate, drinks apple juice at breakfast. She eats honey, bagels and butter. My father, Paul, loves muffins, a sandwich and cheese. He prefers drinking tea. My brother, Jack, loves drinking milk. He prefers sausages, croissants and tomatoes.

Li	lly	Kate			
Food	Drink	Food	Drink		
eggs toast jam	orange juice	honey bagels butter	apple juice		
_	·	Jack			
Pa	nul	Ja	ck		
Food	ul Drink	Ja Food	ck Drink		

Hi, I am Emily. I wake up at 6.30 a.m. on Tuesdays and have breakfast with my parents. After breakfast, I brush my teeth at 7.15 a.m. My classes start at 8 a.m., so I ride my bike to school at 7.45. I usually have lunch at school with my best friend. My classes end at 3 p.m. I go to my piano course at 3.30 p.m., and leave at 4.30 p.m. After the course, I go back home at 5 p.m. and help mom in the kitchen. We usually have dinner at 7 p.m. After dinner, I read a book or play games, then I write in my diary, and go to bed at 9.30 p.m.

1. What time do her classes start?

At 8 a.m./ Her classes start at 8 a.m.

- 2. What does she do at 7:45? She rides her bike to school at 7.45.
- 3. Where does she have lunch? At school / She has lunch at school.
- Does she read a book before dinner?
 No / No, she doesn't. / No, she doesn't read a book before dinner.
- 6. Read the text and put the pictures in order. One picture is <u>extra</u>. (18 pts)

Hi, I'm Eric. On Saturdays, I wake up early in the morning and wash my face. I help my father in the garden after breakfast. I play football with my friends in the afternoons. I have swimming course at 4 p.m. I finish my homework before dinner. I have dinner at 7 p.m. with my family. I go to bed at 10 p.m.





GOOD LUCK!

Tokat İl Millî Eğitim Müdürlüğü